
Cidhe Bhictòria, Dùn Èideann, EH6 6QQ 

Victoria Quay, Edinburgh  EH6 6QQ 

www.scotland.gov.uk   
 

PE1440/E 
 
Children and Families Directorate 

Early Years 

 

 
T: 0131 244 3680  F: 0131 244 0948 

E: marilyn.tweedie@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 

  

 
Anne Peat 
Clerk to the Public Petitions Committee 
T3.40 
Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 
petitions@scottish.parliament.uk 
 
 
 


 

___ 
Ur faidhle/Your ref: Consideration of Petition PE1440 
Ar faidhle/Our ref:  
 
13 November 2012 
 
Petition by Sharon McCluskie, on behalf of Play Scotland, on plans for the new 
Children and Young People Bill 
 
Dear Anne, 
 
As secretariat to the Early Years Taskforce I am responding on their behalf regarding the 
above Petition. The Early Years Taskforce discussed the Petition by Sharon McCluskie at 
their recent meeting and it was agreed that, as they represent different organisations and 
interests, individual members would provide their own comments.   
 
I hope you will find this response useful. 
 
 
 
                           Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
                            Marilyn Tweedie 
                            Secretariat to the Early Years Taskforce  

 
 

mailto:marilyn.tweedie@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:petitions@scottish.parliament.uk

